2022 Miss NARC&SP Elect

As the 2022 Miss NARC&SP Elect, I enjoyed participating in the riding competition, hosted at

Rocky Bend Ranch. This competition was a great opportunity for me to improve my horsemanship,
learn proper queen etiquette, and simply have fun! Thank you to the friends and family who have

supported me in running for Queen. | am so excited to serve the Association in the upcoming year
and look forward to the many great memories to come.

Becca Halbert




